
Hamburg, 20.03.20
 

 

Dear parents, 

 

we hope everybody is still fine and you still manage the challenging circumstances 

in these days. 

We`d like to thank you for your patience and support of this very special situation! 

Nearly all packages with the learning materials were picked up last Wednesday and 

we can see in the  „Anton-program“ that a lot of pupils have started to work on it. 

The ongoing school closure up to April 19th 2020 forces us to think of different 

ways of correctig given tasks. At the same time we have to find new ways to hand 

out new materials. That means that we create email-class-accounts and find out 

possibilities of digital communication. Please do controll during the weeks to come 

your mails and visit our homepage. 

At the same time we have to stay in touch with these pupils who haven`t got the 

chance to use digital media. 

We surely support pupils with learning skills depending on their age and abilities. 

To stay in good contact with pupils and give them the support they need, we will 

widen the possibility to reach our staff via telephone daily from 9.00am – 12.00am. 

Please note: it might be possible that you don`t reach a member of staff straight 

away. Some of the colleages are ill themselves or have to take care of their own 

children or members of their family. In case you can`t reach a member of your 

classteam please contact us per mail or ring the school reception bureau. We try to 

keep the bureau open from 9.00am – 12.00am. 

Up to now we only had to take care of one child that couldn`t stay at home. 

Nevertheless we have got an emergency plan in case pupils have to be taken care of 

at school. You then have to hand in a note the day before you need to send your 

child to school until 6.00pm because we have to organize someone to look after 

your child. Please use the mailbox of the Aueschule. 

We send you all the best wishes and hope everybody stays healthy and in good 

moods! 

 

Yours  

Wiebke Jäger and Sylvia Hoyer 
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